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PETERSEN GR. 6 

Coming Up 

Thanksgiving is coming up! A great time as a class and school community 
count our blessings and be thankful.  I am thankful for all the help and 
kindness people have shown me being new to Hillier.


Reminder to parents to sign up to a site called www.Schoology.com for all 
info grade 6.  This site will allow you to see what is for homework, 
upcoming dates in the calendar, permission forms that need to be signed 
etc. Information on how to sign up for the site has been sent home and we 
have 70% of parents signed up, which is great! Hoping for 100% soon!  Your student should be 
able to help signup/login and get set up.  There is also an app for android and apple for your 
convenience.


The best way to get a hold of me is through email (adam.petersen@granderie.ca) or calling the 
school (519-752-2296).


I am looking forward to working with you and thank you for allowing me to partner with you in the 
education of your children.
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Congrats to the Junior 
Softball team for 
finishing 3rd in the 
City!
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